
 

THE BOARD OF POLICE COMMISSIONERS 
SASKATOON, SASKATCHEWAN 

 

 
July 21, 2021 

 

Your Worship and Members of City Council 

 

RE:  Bylaw No. 7531, The Saskatoon Board of Police Commissioners Bylaw 

  - Membership of Board 

 
City Council Policy No. C01-003, ‘Appointments to Civic Boards, Commissions, 
Authorities, and Committees’ in conjunction with Bylaw No. 7531, a bylaw establishing 
the Saskatoon Board of Police Commissioners (SBPC), infers all appointments to the 
SBPC shall be made by City Council. 
 
The SBPC is aware of the ongoing governance review and would like to see the 
composition of the Board require Indigenous representation.  The SBPC’s Governance 
Policy will be amended to reflect same.     
 
On behalf of The Saskatoon Board of Police Commissioners, please accept this letter 
as a request for an amendment to Section 6 of Bylaw No. 7531 to include at least one 
member of Indigenous ancestry. 
 

Yours truly, 
 

 

Janice Hudson, Secretary 
Saskatoon Board of Police Commissioners 
 
cc: J. Custead, Chair, SBPC 
 

https://www.saskatoon.ca/sites/default/files/documents/city-clerk/bylaws/7531.pdf

